PTO Meeting #2
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm on September 20, 2011 in the school cafeteria. Present are reflected in the signature page. Ms. Rosa opened the meeting by thanking everyone for being present and to state the objective of the meeting which is to hold the elections for the school year 2011-2012. She immediately opened the floor for the 2010-2011 PTO Board Members to give a brief report of the past year’s activities.
Mrs. María Miranda, the current president, gave a brief summary of all the PTO’s activities during the year while Mrs. Rosario Morales, the Vice-President, translated. The PTO reported the following activities:

1- Purchase of a popcorn machine to be used for fundraising

2- Purchase of iPOD applications for the school

3- Sponsoring the Band on their trip to Nashville

4- Sponsoring the Cinco de Mayo Dancers by providing chips and refreshments during their celebration at Splashtown

Mrs. Rosa opened the nominations, but the assembly wanted to keep the current board by acclamation. However, Mrs. Hilda Pérez, the current secretary, and Mrs. Elisa Campos, the current secretary, stated that they could not accept for personal and family reasons. The following were elected by proclamation:
President- Mrs. María Miranda, incumbent

Vice-President- Mrs. Rosario Morales, incumbent

Secretary- Ruby Zardenetta Koltko

Treasurer- Tebben Lewis

Vocals- María Compeán and Avelina Hernández

The first order of business of the new Board was to announce the Back to School Bash to be the first PTO fundraiser on September 30th. The next meeting will be sometime at the end of October, to be announced. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm.
